
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                              20th May 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Learn Telford courses for parents 
We are pleased to announce the return of Learn Telford courses here at Hollinswood Primary School & 
Nursery.   
 
Friday 10th June sees the start of a FREE 6-week taster session course in Child Development, intended 
for those interested in a career in child development. The course is also valuable in: 

➢ Helping parents support their own children. 
➢ Learning more about children’s social and emotional needs. 
➢ Understanding key aspects of child development.  
➢ Understanding how to encourage children to feel positive about themselves. 
➢ Understanding the role and purpose of play in child development. 

 
This is a great opportunity to gain insight into the Nationally recognised Level 1 accredited course, that will 
also be delivered here at Hollinswood in September. 
 
A free creche is also available. 
 
To register your interest please visit the Learn Telford website:  Register interest - Learn Telford 
If you require any more information about signing up for this course, or any other courses, please email 
Miss Scott directly at abigail.scott@taw.org.uk    
 
Class Photographs  
On Wednesday 25th May the photographer will be in to take class photographs. Just make sure the 
children have brushed/styled their hair and are wearing full school uniform and shoes as usual! 
Individual/family photographs will be next year.  
 
Jubilee 
A reminder that next week the children are taking part in activities to celebrate the Queens Platinum 
Jubilee. These will finish with a picnic and informal show outside for the children. Orders should already 
have been placed if you require school sandwiches etc.  
 
Break up 
We break up for half-term on Thursday 26th May and return on Monday 6th June.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@taw.org.uk / h2200@taw.org.uk  

Web: http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/  
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